Copu



the the

Dominic Morris Esq Private Secretary to The Prime Minister 10 Downing Street LONDON SWIA 2AA 2 MARSHAM STREET LONDON SWIP 3EB 01-276 3000

My ref:

Your ref:

13 February 1989

Dear Dominic,

"SAVING THE OZONE LAYER" LONDON CONFERENCE
Thank you for your letter of 27 January.

You may have seen my letter of 1 February to Charles Powell which explained our policy on participation in the Conference. The only people attending, apart from Government delegates and invited speakers, will be those from industry who are involved with the industry exhibition and the advice "surgeries" on industrial aspects of ozone layer protection. As you say, the pressure on places is very high and our feeling is that it would be dangerous to create the precedent of special cases.

We will certainly consider Professor Fyfe for the global climate seminar.

As soon as we have it I will send you a copy of our final list of speakers for the conference. It should be any day now.

DEBORAH LAMB

Private Secretary

ENVARIABIACO Rai P7 7